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one spokesperson from each political party with representation in the Council as well as CiF
president Jaume Ferrer, members discussed the progress of priority projects set out in a special
CiF document. The document, ratified at a Junta meeting in August 2015 and later in a plenary
session of the CiF, sets out a list of different projects requiring action from the Govern Balear.

In President Ferrer's words, the consensus-backed document gives credibility to the requests
made by the CiF to the regional government in Palma. Ferrer added the Council's requests
were «long-standing» and said the unanimity of the accord gives the local administration
strength in its argument.

The meeting was a chance for members to speak about progress in the Formentera Council's
relationship with the Palma government. As Ferrer pointed out, each of the 14 projects have
been brought before the Govern (to the president or different regional ministers) because «they
are either the direct responsibility of the Govern or require its intervention».

Ferrer highlighted the Junta's unanimous decision to move forward with the different legislative
projects and convene future meetings every six months or whenever there are important
developments on an issue. In this way, he said, the Junta is sure to represent the support of the
different groups with plenary representation. CiF president Ferrer thanked the different party
spokespeople for their support of the document.




